
 
 
 
 

Consulate General of India 
Birgunj (Nepal) 

 

Consulate General of India, Birgunj is organizing an 

“Open Forum for Consular Grievances” in the chancery 

premises on Saturday, September 24, 2022 between 

09:00- 11:00 AM.  

 The Open House will be chaired by Consul General. 

All Indian nationals residing in the area under the 

jurisdiction of Consulate (viz Chitwan, Makawanpur, 

Parsa, Bara, Rautahat, Sarlahi, Mahottari and Dhanusha) 

who wish to seek redressal to their welfare can do so in 

the Open House.  

Prior Appointment is not necessary. Those unable 

to make it physically can call on this number 9855036213 

and pre-register their details. They will be contacted back 

between 09:00- 11:00 AM.  
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